
Today the City at Work Programme and the Safer City Campaign have collaborated with 

the objective of intensifying these programmes to improve safety in our city and address 

service delivery challenges that we currently have. Our first stop was in the CBD to check 

compliance and enforcement of Municipal by-laws. The South African Police Service, 

Department of Social Development and Department of Home Affairs were part of 

today’s campaigns. The campaign will continue throughout the weekend. 

 



 


